
TOWN OF SMITHFIELD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Smithfield will hold a Public Hearing 
during the course of the Town Council Meeting which will begin at 7:00 pm on 
Tuesday, March 7, 2023 in the Council Chambers of the Town Hall, 350 E. Market 
Street, Smithfield, NC 27577. 
 
The Public Hearing is being conducted in accordance with NCGS 160A -536 (d1). 
The statute mandates that the Town hold a public hearing prior to entering into a 
contract with a non-profit organization for enhanced services in the Downtown 
Smithfield Municipal Service District (MSD). Requests for proposal (RFP) were 
advertised on January 25, 2023 and solicited from qualified non-profit agencies to 
partner with the Town for the needs of the MSD.  
 
In accordance with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), the Town 
of Smithfield does not discriminate on the basis of disability in conducting its 
meetings. Individuals with disabilities who require auxiliary aids or services other 
than accommodations for effective communication and participation in a meeting 
may contact the Town Clerk at (919) 934-2116 ext. 1108. Request should be made 
72 hours prior to the meeting.  
 
All interested persons are invited to attend or submit written comments or 
suggestions to Shannan Parrish, Town Clerk; Town of Smithfield; P.O. Box 761; 
Smithfield, NC  27577 or via email at Shannan.parrish@smithfield-nc.com  
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